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Submission: I strongly object to the Rate increase and feel that the 2.3% base increase is more then enough, The Clarence
valley Council has been overspending Rate payer money far too long and this proposed increase should be rejected as the Rate
Payer of the Valley need a council to spent within there budget, I so no to this proposal





